
BID NOTICE
Kennedy  Township  will  be
accepting  bids  for  the
Kennedy Township 2025 Road
Program. The project includes
various  roads  that  will  be
milled and overlaid with base
repairs as needed. Sealed bids
are  to  be  submitted  online
(www.PennBid.net)  prior  to
Tuesday February 11, 2025, at
10:00am, at which time they
will be opened and read aloud
at the offices of Remington &
Vernick  Engineers,  105
Braunlich  Drive,  Suite  100,
Pittsburgh, PA 15237. All bid
documents  and  solicitation
details are available at no cost
at:  www.PennBid.net.  For
additional information, please
contact Remington & Vernick
Engineers at (412) 263-2200.


